
 
 

 
From: Jean Benz [mailto:jean.benz@LINTV.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2009 2:20 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Request to Withdraw BESTA-20090810ABF 
 
Thank you so much for your call a minute ago.  As we discussed, when my assistant went to pay the fee 
for an STA extension request I had filed on Friday (BESTA-20090807ADB), she went into the wrong CDBS 
account for the licensee and filed and paid for a separate STA extension request.  When we realized the 
mistake, she paid for the correct STA extension request and called the Media Bureau to inquire about 
withdrawing the later STA extension request. 
 
Therefore, LIN of New Mexico, LLC respectfully wishes to withdraw BESTA-20090810ABF.   
 
Thank you again for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jean Benz 
 
Jean Walker Benz 
Senior Regulatory Counsel  
LIN TV Corp. 
4 Richmond Square, Suite 200 
Providence, RI  02906 
Tel:  401-457-9525 
Fax:  401-454-2817 
 


